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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2011 12:43 PM 
Subject: Short survey on Effect of Adult General Education Tuition & Fees Implementation Policies 

Importance: High 

Statewide E‐mail to District and College Adult General Education Directors 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Division of Career and Adult Education is seeking additional information on the effect of the adult general education 
tuition and fees implementation policies that were implemented July 1, 2011. The following link leads to a short survey on 
this topic: 

http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/AGE_Enroll 

Please take a few minutes to complete this survey. Your response is requested by 5:00 p.m., Friday, September 30, 2011. 

Thanks for your assistance. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
(New FAX:  (850) 245-9065) 
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